
From: Natalie Kearney  
Sent: 29 April 2023 18:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref: 2022/3853/P objection 
 
Dear Sir / Madam and Team,  
 
I am writing to object to planning ref no. 2022/3853/P the Ferris wheel.  
 
This is a terrible idea for an already crowded and commercially dominated 
area. 
 
As a lifetime Camden resident I object to more commercialization of the 
market and local area.  
 
This development will be harmful to the listed buildings onsite in the Regents 
Canal conservation area. 
 
 It is also a huge development which will dominate the area and cause privacy 
issues for local residents. As someone who is already being potentially subject 
to the Highline - another terrible idea for Camden residents and a loss of 
personal privacy, I feel a lot of sympathy for locals living close to this proposed 
monstrosity. 
 
More crowds, more people = more noise, pollution and crime. Not great where 
we already as Camden market locals already experience this from the existing 
market set up. No more please!! There’s already a proposal to put two zebra 
crossings by Camden Gdns. This will pretty much halt traffic to the detriment of 
local residents clean air as traffic won’t move. More people means more 
crowds and more slow moving traffic. Again, no more. We have large coaches 
already piling out visitors to the market on Hawley Road. Enough is enough. 
Time to think of residents, not just commerce. Camden is a place for people to 
live, not just 24/7 businesses. 
 
I hope you do the right thing and scrap this proposal and deny it. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Natalie Kearney 
Ivor Street 



 
 
--  
 
 
Natalie Kearney 
Director 
Natalie Kearney-Dimant Ltd 
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